
PwC HeadStart Programme 
 

The international professional services firm PricewaterhouseCoopers (PwC) is now accepting 
applications for its 2018 HeadStart School and College Leavers opportunities and registration from 
Sixth Form pupils to attend upcoming information events.  
 
The PwC HeadStart programme is available in the companies Belfast and Dungannon offices, with 
opportunities in Tax, Assurance and Deals. All of the opportunities available offer a full time 
employment contract to school leavers on completion of their A-levels, a salary and a Professional 
Qualification in Accounting, Tax or Payroll. The company is currently recruiting for September 2018. 
Please note that the application and online test deadline for all 2018 school leaver vacancies is 
Friday 20th October 2017.  
 
Further information about the opportunities available and working for PwC is available on the 
company’s website: https://www.pwc.co.uk/careers/school-jobs.html  
 
To attend any of the following information events, please register online: 
http://www.careersschools.pwc.co.uk/page/show/event_search  
 
 HeadStart Belfast Open Evening – 12th October (6pm – 8pm) at the PwC Office, Waterfront Plaza, 

Belfast  
 

 Belfast Career Open Day – 16th October (10am – 4pm) at PwC Waterfront Plaza. This event is for 
pupils who are interested in spending a day in the Belfast office and finding out more about the 
company and what it does. Pupils will have the opportunity to meet recent recruits and prepare 
for the recruitment process.     

 
PwC has also developed a range of materials to help parents and pupils understand more about the 
company and it offers, which may be particularly useful if you are unable to attend any of the above 
events: https://www.pwc.co.uk/careers/schools/ptzone.html  
 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above, please get in contact with the NI Student Recruitment 
team at ni.studentrecruitment@uk.pwc.com. 
 
Similar opportunities are available at other companies should you wish to further investigate these 
(e.g. Deloitte’s BrightStart Higher Apprenticeship Scheme and Ernst & Young’s Business 
Apprenticeship).  
 
Kind regards, 
GCS Careers Department 
 

 
 

https://www.pwc.co.uk/careers/school-jobs.html
http://www.careersschools.pwc.co.uk/page/show/event_search
https://www.pwc.co.uk/careers/schools/ptzone.html
mailto:ni.studentrecruitment@uk.pwc.com

